
 

 
òTogether we can achieve anythingó 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Book club orders 

due 14th March 

 

School Assembly 

Followed by the  

Ludmilla Café 

Friday the 21st 

 

Kids as Teachers 

Evening 

Tuesday the 25th 

February 

 

Harmony Day  

Celebrations 

20th of March 

 

Jump Rope for 

HeartTuesday 

7th of April 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families  
 

We are now in week two and all students and teachers have worked hard to established positive and  

productive classroom environments. As a BeYou, (KidsMatter) school we know that creating a welcoming 

school that is inclusive and builds a sense of belonging is key to preparing students for the hard work of 

learning. Through our ôGreat Startõ program that is what we are all working towards, creating the optimal 

environment for learning. We hope that all parents and carers will come along to our ôKids as Teachersõ 

night in week five to see the learning in action. 
 

This week our Year 3/4/5 and Year 6 class have been busy preparing for our school captains elections. The 

candidates have been preparing speeches and making very positive commitments to the school and  

students.  I would like to congratulate our two new school captains Milo Bender and Samantha Schiller. I 

would also like to acknowledge and congratulate all candidates that put themselves forward for the  

positions of school captain. It was a close race with all students demonstrating high levels of respect for 

one another.  Our next round of elections will be to vote for our new sports captains and class  

representatives. Together they will form our Student Leadership Council and will be responsible for  

representing all our students.  As role models, our student leaders are expected to uphold the ôLudmilla 

Wayõ, and support and encourage all students to do the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school council AGM will be held on Monday 24 February at 5.30 pm in our boardroom. A personal  

invite form our school chairperson, Natalie Gibbs is included in this newsletter.  Once again, I would  

encourage all parents to think about joining our school council. It is very important that all our voices:  

parents, students and educators are heard. The school council is a chance for parents 

and families to ensure their views and ideas are listened to and included in all decision 

making. 

 
Kind regards     

 Carol Putica                                            
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 You are invited to get involved!  
 
Hello!  

I am Natalie Gibbs, mum to Milo Bender (Year 5) and  

Poppy Bender (Year 4). I have been Chairperson of the  

Ludmilla Primary School Council for the past few years and I 

warmly invite all parents to consider joining the Council and 

making a valuable contribution to our school and our children. 

Meetings are collaborative and friendly, and are usually held 

twice per term (great snacks are provided!).  

 

Through the School Council, you have the opportunity to work 

with other parents, our principal and teachers in providing 

input to decisions being made by the school. Ultimately, this 

partnership has the potential to enhance the educational 

experiences and outcomes of children in our school. Come          

along to the AGM and learn more about the School Council,  

and please consider joining us this year.  

 

   Kind Regards  

      Natalie 

All parents, teachers and community  
members are invited to attend the Lud-

milla Primary School AGM  
Date: Monday 24th February 

Time: 5.30pm 
Location: Level 1 Boardroom 

RSVP: Please RSVP to  
 

admin.ludmilla@ntschools.net 
 

Further details: Carol Putica 8983 7888 


